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PROM Information 
By Caroline Tracy 

At a recent student council meeting, a large topic of conversation 
was this year's location of Prom. The usual location, St. Kate's 
University, was unavailable on the date the Vice Presidents of 
prom wanted it to be.  To get ideas, the Vice Presidents asked at 
Student Council if they had any ideas for where it could be. They 
were interested in hearing Student Council members' ideas on 
where to hold it. The committee recently decided and announced 
that the dance will be held at the Great Hall on the campus of 
the University of Minnesota. Lexi Auth, one of the Vice 
Presidents of the prom committee, is excited about the new 
location and thinks the students will enjoy it as well.

Picture above taken from: 
https://sua.umn.edu/reservations/spaces/great-hall/
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The Student Council 
Ninth Graders

Mizelle Hornilla 

Congratulations to the new 
ninth graders on Student 
Council! The new ninth 
graders are: 

Abby Aanonsen, Megan 
Commers, Grace Conklin, 
Mitchell Conzemius, Ryan 
Gibbs, Julia Guttery, Lauren 
Johnson, Linda Johnson, Lili 
Jurayj, Annie Kollitz, Becca 
Leininger, Katie Mattocks, 
Claire McMahon, Shea 
Murphy, Thomas Odahl, Lucas 
Peltier, Gracie Regala, CJ 
Robinson, Liam Ryan, Kerry 
Schneeman, Abby Sticha, 
Jordan Sundt, Grace TerEick, 
Jack Tierney, Jamie Urban, 
Sophia Wackman, Rachel 
Welle, and Merryn Wier.  

The entire Student Council 
welcomes you. We can't wait 
to have more help at all the 
Student Council hosted 
events! 

Raider Report
The Student Council Happenings
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CASA Sweatshirts 
By Claire Hennessey 

This week I asked our presidents a few questions about some topics 
we discussed at our last meeting.  These topics include Casa 
sweatshirts and the new pencil dispenser for the link.  Curious about 
any of these things?  Here our your answers:

Casa Sweatshirts:

1. Question: We were informed at our last meeting that the 
sweatshirts were confirmed, has here been a decision on the 
coloring and style? Answer: Yes, the sweatshirts will be ash grey 
crew necks!

2. Question: If so do you know how much our sweatshirts will cost? 
Answer: We are getting an estimate right now, we emailed his 
over the holidays and have not heard back yet!

3. Question: Will we (the students) only be able to wear them on 
Casa Tuesdays or any day of the week? Answer: As of this year, it 
will just be Tuesdays. In order for it to become regular day uniform 
it has to go through the 
board and alumni and stuff 
but they are hoping to 
potentially one day going to 
have them part of the 
everyday uniform!

Pencil Dispenser:

1. Question: At our past 
meeting the both of you seemed 
very excited about this new 
addition to the CDH hallways, 
where did this idea stem from? 
Answer: Brandon saw the dispensers at a grade school this summer 
and thought it would be a good idea to get them! So we surveyed 
student and called the grade school to ask their opinion and they love 
theirs so we got one!

2. Question: When will it be available for use? Answer: It actually 
came in today! WOOHOO. So hopefully by the end of this week if 
not early next week! 
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The Blood Drive 
Reminder 

 Siobhan Judge 

On Friday December 5th, the 
winter Blood Drive will be held all 
day in the Auxilary Gym. The 
Blood Drive is one of the Service 
Committee's biggest events of 
the year, and CDH  is consistently 
ranked top in the state of 
Minnesota for the most blood 
donations. The Student Council 
VPs for this event are Meghan 
Vosbeek and Abby Rottjakob.  
Everyone is welcome to be 
involved in this event!  You must 
be at least sixteen years old to 
donate blood or volunteer as an 
escort, but if you are younger you 
can volunteer in the canteen and 
hydration station.  You can still 
sign up to donate and volunteer 
during lunch, or see Mrs. Murray. 


